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Dear Editor:
Both the House and Senate health care bills will do the opposite of improve health care. There is consensus that 3 big weaknesses in health care need to be repaired, but the current bills will make all of them worse. First, many more people need to have insurance, but the Senate bill will result in 22 Million fewer people being covered. Second, the cost of health care needs to be reduced, but the law only reduces federal spending by putting more burden on patients and states. Third, there need to be incentives for improved health outcomes, not number of procedures, but the law will take us backwards. What we really need is a totally different bill that helps Americans be healthier so we don't need as much health care.

How could responsible representatives vote for a bill that takes away health insurance from many millions of lower-income Americans while giving away billions in tax breaks to the richest? This bill is legislative malpractice.
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